
Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,

I hope you and your family have enjoyed a happy Spring Break! We look forward to seeing
students back in attendance at Eisenhower tomorrow morning, April 2.

As a reminder, when your student will be absent, is running late, or has changes in
transportation for the day, contacting the office is imperative for purposes of record keeping.
While email can be an acceptable mode of communication, the surest form of successfully
relaying a message is by calling the office directly at 217.245.5107. Given a slight shift in
personnel for tomorrow, it will be especially important that you please call, not email, the
office with attendance/transportation needs tomorrow.

It’s a pleasure to serve the Eisenhower community of learners.

Go, Eagles!
Tim Chipman
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